
PUB-NLH-054 
Network Additions Policy and Labrador Interconnected System Transmission Expansion Study 

Page 1 of 1 
 

 

Q.  Reference: page 12, lines 3-6, Network Additions Policy Review.  1 

 2 

 Please provide the reasons for not applying a Network Additions Policy to the IIS at this 3 

time. 4 

 5 

 6 

A. Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) response to NP-NLH-033 describes why 7 

there is a requirement for a revised approach in dealing with network additions to serve 8 

load growth on the Labrador Interconnected System. That same response also 9 

demonstrates that the circumstances on the Island Interconnected System do not 10 

demonstrate the requirement for a revised approach at this time. 11 

 12 

Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-055 explains that a Network Additions Policy for the Island 13 

Interconnected System is also not required in the provision of open access transmission 14 

services.  15 

 16 

If the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities decides that a revision to the current 17 

approach in dealing with network additions on the Island Interconnected System is 18 

required, Hydro believes the policy development should be done jointly by Newfoundland 19 

Power and Hydro.  20 

 


